



## Dear Health Care Provider:

Schulich's clinical clerks (3<sup>rd</sup> year medical students) are required to learn about the role, knowledge and skills of other health care professionals during their training. We have asked them to spend a half day observing/shadowing you. You will not be asked to do any formal teaching or any other activities outside of your normal clinical duties.

At the end of the observership, the clerk will ask you to initial a "Yellow Book" that demonstrates completion of the shadowing requirement. The clerk will be asked to complete a brief report of their experience which will be handed in to the Clerkship Office.

Thank you very much for your time. Any questions or concerns can be directed to the Clerkship Office at 519-661-2111 ext 86230.

Sincerely,

Robby Stein, MD

Dr. Robby Stein
Chair, Clerkship & Electives